
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 5 MAY 2009

EX.096/09
REFERENCE FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – MINUTE IOS.39/09 CARLISLE PARTNERSHIP



(Non Key Decision)

Portfolio
Promoting Carlisle

Subject Matter

Pursuant to Minute IOS.39/09, consideration was given to a reference from the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee expressing concerns regarding the division of the Reward Grant and asking that those comments and concerns be passed to the Executive for their consideration.

A copy of the minute extract was circulated.

The Portfolio Holder for Economic Development and Enterprise commented that an invitation had been issued to the Relationship Manager for Business Link to attend a future meeting and provide details of the service offered by Business Link and also endorsed the comments which have been made on the previous item with regard to the allocation of the "reward grant".

Summary of options rejected

Nil

DECISION

1.
To receive the reference from the Overview and Scrutiny Committee and the actions which have been taken in issuing an invitation to the Relationship Manager for Business Link to attend future meetings to give details on the service offered by Business Link.

2.
The Executive also referred to the decision under the previous minute in regard to the allocation of the reward grant.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to a reference from the Infrastructure Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







